
Bingham & Downing Schools
Winter Coat Drive

Donations of gently used or new coats will be collected 11/21 - 12/1/22
Take a few minutes and look through your coat closet this weekend and 

send in any jackets you no longer need or don’t fit.  

All coats will be distributed to local families 
and organizations in need. 

Thank you for your support. 
Tis the season for giving!

Questions?  Please contact our main 
office staff:

Bingham 856-939-3192
Downing:  856-939-4036


